
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Comment to CrR 4.7
Date: Thursday, March 21, 2024 4:28:03 PM

 
 

From: Gaffney, Tamara <tgaffney@kingcounty.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 4:23 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comment to CrR 4.7
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Hello,
 
I am a public defender. I am writing to urge you to adopt the recent amendments to CrR 4.7
regarding providing redacted discovery to defendants. Having to rely on the prosecutor or setting a
motion to provide redacted discovery to defendants is incredibly burdensome. It can add hours to a
case. Additionally, in some divisions of the prosecutor’s office it is the policy of the State to withdraw
plea offers if there is a request for redacted discovery. This new court rule would permit me to
provide information faster to my clients about their cases without having to rely on the prosecution
or spend hours dealing with a motion to the court.
 
Thank you,
Tamara Gaffney
Felony Attorney
Northwest Defenders Division
King County Department of Public Defense

124 4th Ave S, Suite 100
Kent, WA 98032
Cell: 206-491-5725
Fax: 206-674-4702
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